
YEAR 6 boosters have commenced
this week! 

Just a reminder that sessions run
every Tuesday, Wednesday, and

Thursday from 8:00 AM.

A big thank you to everyone braving
the snow and ice to attend boosters

this week—we appreciate your
dedication!

Dear Parents and carers,

Happy New Year! I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break, filled with special moments with your loved ones. It is with great excitement that
we welcome you and your children back to school for the start of 2025.

As we embark on this new year, I am filled with hope and optimism for what lies ahead. Our goal is to build on the successes of the past year and
continue to nurture a supportive and enriching environment where every child can thrive. We have an exciting term planned, with new learning

opportunities, activities, and events that we are eager to share with you in the coming weeks.

I would like to take this opportunity to express my heartfelt gratitude for your continued support. Your involvement and encouragement play a
crucial role in your child’s educational journey, and we are grateful for the strong partnership between home and school.

As we settle back into our routines, I would ike to remind you of the importance of regular reading and spelling practice at home. These activities
are fundamental in building your child’s English skills, and your support in this area is invaluable. Whether it’s a shared story before bedtime or a fun

spelling or times table game, every little bit helps in fostering a love of learning.

Thank you once again for your unwavering support. We are looking forward to a fantastic year ahead, filled with growth, achievement, and joy.

Warm regards,
Mrs Bradbury

September Admissions!

Monday 13th: Year 5 Taster Day @Kings High School 
Monday 13th: Year 5/6 Football League- Chesterton
Community College - 4pm-5:30pm
Monday 20th: PTFA Meeting 2pm @Thursfield 
Monday 20th: Times Table Workshop for Year 4 parents
@3:30 and 5:30
Thursday 23rd: Year 5/6 Athletics (Newcastle Academy-
1pm-3pm)

Tuesday 4th: Year 5/6 Netball League (Keele University-
12pm-3:30pm)
Wednesday 5th: KS1 Phonics Workshop @9am
Monday 10th: Parents E-Safety Workshop 5-5:30pm
Monday 10th:Year 5/6 Football League- Chesterton
Community College- 4pm-5:30pm
Wednesday 12th: KS1 Great Fire of London Workshops -
Information will be emailed out to parents. 
Wednesday 12th: Kidsgrove Dodgeball Yrs 5 & 6 (Kings
High School 1pm – 3pm)
Wednesday 12th: Mrs Bennett and Mrs Keeler’s Parents
Evening
Friday 14th: Book Bus Visiting 

Half Term - Monday 17th February - Friday 21st February 
Monday 24th: Children Return to School 

Tuesday 25th: Young Voices 
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Key Dates

Headteachers Message
Our Weekly Affirmation:   ‘I can do anything that I set my mind to!’

E-Safety Meeting

Year 6 Booster Sessions

KS1 Phonics Workshop

Admission to primary and middle
schools- 

applications close 
January 15th 2025

Well will keep you informed of any
changes to the above events and

further information will be emailed
out to the relevant classes/children

regarding certain events. 

Parents Evening
For Mrs. Bennett's and Mrs. Kleeler's
classes:

📅 Wednesday, 12th February

Appointments will be available to book
via Arbor starting from 2:00 PM.

We look forward to meeting with you
to discuss your child’s progress!

This June, our Year 4 pupils will take part in the
Multiplication Check, designed to assess their ability to
fluently recall times tables up to 12.

To help parents support their children, we’re hosting an
information session on:

Monday, 20th January
3:30 PM
5:30 PM

During these sessions, we will share important details
about the check and practical tips for at-home practice.

We look forward to seeing you there!
Thank you for your continued support,

Mr. Reddish & Miss Williams

We are excited to invite you to a Year 1 Phonics Workshop
on:

Wednesday, 5th February at 9:00 AM

This workshop is a great opportunity to:
Learn about the Phonics Screening Check your child will
complete in the summer.
Discover ways to support your child’s phonics learning at
home.
See how phonics is taught in the classroom with your
child.

There will also be plenty of time for any questions you may
have.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Thank you for your continued support,
Miss Ronson, Miss Mott, & Miss Brooke

We are pleased to invite you to our ESafety Parent
Workshop on Monday, 10th February, from 5:00

PM to 5:30 PM.

This session will provide valuable resources and tips
to help you keep your children safe online at home.
We’ll cover:

Managing screen time effectively.
Guidance on how to talk to your child about
online safety.

We hope you can join us to learn more about how to
support your child’s digital wellbeing.

We look forward to seeing you there!



Class of the week!

Healthy Lunch boxes 
& Healthy Snacks

OPAL UPDATES

Clubs

As a school we promote
healthy snacks and lunches.
Please ensure that your child
is bringing a healthy snack to

school please. Water Bottles

Please can all children
bring in a pair of

wellies or old trainers

Please visit our website for information
regarding school policies including

mobile phones and attendance. You will
also find information regarding our

curriculum.

All snacks and lunches
are 

ordered via Arbor.

Golden Book Winners

ARBOR

Please can all children bring a
water bottle to school as we are
currently providing too many of

the single use plastic cups.  

School Website

Facebook Page
 Thursfield has a Facebook page. The

purpose of the page is to provide parents
with a window in to the school day. To join

search Thursfield Primary School.

Good To Be 
Green Winner

House Points

Moorcroft - 841
Doulton - 825
Bridgewater - 795
Wedgwood - 716

 

RB - Evelyn K.
RKT - Bobby S.
Y1M-  Archie M.
Y1/2R - Pagan H.
Y1/2B - Roux H.

Y3TA-  Ruby L.
Y3/4R -  
Y4W - Annabella P.H.
Y5P - Peyton G.
Y5/6B -  Daniel J.
Y5/6O -  Max P.H.

Attendance
Well done to 3/4R

for achieving 100% attendance last week!

Theme-  Art

Year 6

For their amazing participation
with this weeks booster sessions.

Oliver M.

Please remember to update your
personal details in Arbor if there are
any changes. It is essential that we

have multiple contact details for each
child to ensure smooth communication.

 Additionally, you can adjust your
photo permissions through Arbor at

any time. 

Thank you for working with the school,
police and council regarding parking

around the school. 

We truly appreciate your support in
keeping our school safe for our children,

staff and families. 

Parking Reminder E-Safety

Did you know that we have a range of
helpful E-safety resources available on

our website? These resources are
designed to support you in keeping your
children safe online at home. From tips
on managing screen time to advice on
how to talk to your child about online

safety, we've got you covered!

Head over to our website to explore
these valuable tools and stay informed
about how to navigate the digital world

safely.

Suitable Clothing

Please ensure that
your child has a coat
to wear during break

times and lunch
times. 

Clubs will be available to book
via Arbor during the first week

back- they commence the
second week back.
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